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Lee, Chris

From: Dimitrijevic, Marina
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 2:25 PM
To: lore borth; Lee, Chris; Cervantes, Amanda; Leichtling, Samuel
Cc: mmurphy@milwaukee.gov; Bauman, Robert; Perez, Jose; Stamper II, Russell
Subject: Re: Opposition to 55-Unit Apartment

Thank you for sharing this with our office. We are also sharing it with DCD and District 3.  

~Marina 
 
 
 
 
You may use our Click for Action online system to report city service 
requests: https://iframe.publicstuff.com/#?client_id=1000167  
 
 
 
 
Sign up for my Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates 
at https://city.milwaukee.gov/enotify 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Marina Dimitrijevic 
Alderwoman | 14th District 

She/Her/Hers/Ella 

Hablo Español  

p: (414) 286-3769 
e: marina@milwaukee.gov 

200 E Wells Street, Room 205 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 

milwaukee.gov/district14 
 
 
 

On Sep 11, 2022, at 4:32 PM, lore borth <borthlore@att.net> wrote: 

  

 You don't often get email from borthlore@att.net. Learn why this is important 



2

I have owned and lived in my house at 2866 N. Summit Avenue for 33 years and am 79 years old.  Used 
to walk to the many Downer Avenue shops and other businesses for all of those 33 years except the last 
one because a serious hip issue has made walking very painful.  I thus drive that short distance now, and 
have always been able to find a parking space to the shops and other businesses I frequent.  I'm afraid 
the addition of the 55-Unit Apartment will put an end to available parking.   
 
Do I now pay for a taxi or Uber in order to keep patronizing these businesses, or take my business 
elsewhere?  
 
Please---DO NOT allow the 55-Unit apartment building to be built in the 2600 block of Hackett Avenue.  
 
Hannelore (Lore) Borth 
414-963-0345  


